Children's Services

Buckinghamshire County Council

Executive Director Tolis Vouyioukas

County Hall, Walton Street Aylesbury, Buckinghamshire HP20 1UA

Telephone 0845 3708090 www.buckscc.gov.uk

13th November 2017

Mrs Kim Price
Headteacher
Cuddington and Dinton Church of England School
Upper Church Street
Cuddington
Aylesbury
Buckinghamshire
HP18 0AP

Dear Kim,

Re: Final Inspection Report

Having just received your final inspection report I wanted to say well done. Thank you for your hard work and commitment throughout the year, but also your contribution to getting ready for this inspection.

The report highlights the good progress pupils achieve in the early years, the strong progress made in reading across the school and the success of your recent focus to improve outcomes in mathematics. I was particularly pleased to read that your encouragement of your more able pupils to reflect upon their learning and challenge themselves has resulted in their making better progress and achieving higher standards.

Please do pass on my thanks to all the staff for their commitment to improving the quality of teaching and learning throughout the school and to the pupils who are praised for their behaviour and positive attitude to learning in the report. I would also like to thank the Governing Body, parents and the wider community for their continued support.

It is always a pleasure to hear about a successful outcome from an inspection, as this means pupils are receiving the good teaching and learning experiences that are at the heart of what we want for all children and young people in Buckinghamshire.

Yours sincerely,

TOLIS VOUYIOUKAS

Executive Director Children's Services

